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Wednesday 16th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Please help! Donations for the Winter Fair

The Friends of Rockliffe are currently very busy organising this year’s Winter Fair which will
take place on Saturday 10th December in the school hall. All money raised by the events
held by the Friends of Rockliffe  is used to enhance the children’s learning experience at
school. In the past, money raised has been used to purchase equipment for performances,
whole school pantomimes experiences and additional equipment for the children to play
with during lunchtimes.

To make this year’s winter fair a success we are asking for your help.

Bring a bottle or chocolate in exchange for non-school uniform day:

On Thursday 24th November we will have a non- school uniform day at
Rockliffe Manor.  Children will be able to come in wearing their own clothes
and in exchange we ask for a donation of a sealed bottle or sealed chocolate
(box or bar). The sealed bottles can include soft drink, wine, bubble bath etc.
These items will be used on tombola stalls at our Winter Fair on Saturday 10th
December. These stalls are always very popular during the fair, raising funds for
the school, this would not be possible without your kindness and generosity.

Christmas Jumpers:

Ahead of our Christmas Jumper Day in school on 9th December, please may
we ask for donations of Christmas jumpers that your children may have
outgrown. If you have any jumpers you would like to donate, please bring
them into school by Friday 2nd December.

Donation of teddies:

Teddies are a fantastic way to attract children to our stalls and we have a
variety of ideas of how we can use them this year! If you have any
unwanted teddies, that are in a good condition, please do donate them to
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the Friends of Rockliffe. We would love to find your once loved items a new home. Please
send any soft toys in by Friday 2nd December.

Food stalls
Following on from the success of our World Cafe, we would love to ask if you are able to
donate some home cooked food that we can sell on the day.  We are particularly
interested in your cultural dishes to add lots of diversity to our food stall offerings.  Please
complete the attached sheet if you are able to donate a dish on Saturday 10th December
(sweet or savoury dishes welcome) and bring this in with the dish on the day. It is important
that this form is clearly attached as we have a number of children in school with food
allergies, this will enable us to ensure those children are able to select dishes safe for them
to eat on the day. Please also write your name on any containers, trays or tins, which you
send in. We will do our best to return them to you at the end of the day.

Due to allergies, we ask that you create dishes that do not contain nuts of any kind.

If you would like to discuss any other donations that you could offer for the Winter Fair,
please do contact the School Office on email info@inspirerockliffe.co.uk all good quality
items will be considered to add to the fun of the Fair!

Thank you for your continued support
Yours faithfully,

Mrs Cook
Associate Head teacher
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Rockliffe Manor Winter Fair Food donations form

Recipe kindly donated by:

Name of dish:

Origin of recipe (country/region):

Ingredients (please list all ingredients and seasonings):
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